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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

It has been a brilliant first week back with amazing 

attendance across the school.  This week attendance 

has been 97.6%!  Every morning, it has been a 

pleasure to see everyone’s smiling faces as they arrive 

at school.  This despite some of the wet weather we 

had from Wednesday onwards.   

 

Over the course of the week, I have seen lots of 

exciting things going on in classes and it all culminated 

in Buckfastleigh Book Day today.  Mr Grumpy was 

definitely much happier by the end of the day (see 

picture)!  We have had sandwich and biscuit making, 

dream catchers, pom-poms, book covers, wishing 

trees and lots more as well as the super clues many of 

the children brought in today to represent a favourite 

book.  I even saw a few cards being made in classes by 

the children! 

 

Red Nose Day 
 

Next Friday is Red Nose Day.  It will be a mufti day again.  Children can come to school in mufti 

and bring in a donation if you wish.  We will quarantine these before sending them off to charity. 

 

In addition, Kirsty has organised a limited number of Red Noses.  These can be purchased through 

Parent Pay and will be given out from Wednesday onwards.   

 

Parent Meetings - Important 
 

Parent meetings are during the last two weeks of term.  All parent meetings will be held on 

Microsoft Teams or over the phone.  As we are unable to do sign-up sheets, teachers will be 

sending out appointment times on Class Dojo at the end of next week.   

 

Please send a message to your child’s teacher on Class Dojo.  This should indicate: 

 Preferred days of the week 

 Before or after 5pm  

 

Over the last week, we have had no positive cases from staff or children at school.  We are 

continuing to remain vigilant and careful in school to keep everyone safe.   

Have a great weekend and take care,       Eddie Brown 

mailto:admin@buckfastleigh.devon.sch.uk
https://www.buckfastleigh.devon.sch.uk/

